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Voluntary Contributions to the IWC’s work on Welfare and to the Small Cetaceans Fund

Circular Communication IWC.ALL.204 listed voluntary contributions received by the Commission in the current
financial year up to 20 December 2013.

In addition to the list in IWC.ALL.204, | am very pleased to report that the United Kingdom has made a contribution of
GBP 10,000 to the IWC’s work on welfare, and a separate contribution of GBP 20,000 to the Voluntary Fund for Small
Cetaceans.
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